
​​ Good morning Orange High School!!!! This is Branden Wang  
​​ and this is Audra Incledon  

​​ with your Daily Lion Reminders for Friday, November 8th. 
 

“The Tri-C Eastern Campus is excited to host ‘Conversations for Change’ with the Cleveland 
Cavaliers, Guardians and Browns (C3 Alliance) in partnership with local law enforcement.  

‘Conversations for change’ brings together youth, law enforcement and athletes for meaningful 
open discussion on community issues and strengthening the relationship between law 

enforcement and local youth through dialogue and reflection activities.  The topic of the next 
event will center around civil discourse and takes place on Tuesday November 19th, 

4.30-6.30pm at Tri-C Eastern Campus.  If you would like to attend, please email Mr Collins 
(scollins@orangecsd.org) by Tuesday November 12th.” 

 
“The Sister to Sister Annual Candy Drive is still collecting any unwanted bags of Halloween 
Candy to give to children or the elderly during the holidays.  The collection box will be in the 

library at the front desk until November 22nd”. 
 

“When you next visit the media center, please take time to stop by the Friendship Club 
“Veterans card making Station” to create a holiday card and add some cheer to the life of a 

UNITED STATES VETERAN. The Holiday season is approaching fast and these can be lonely 
days for some of our retired service men and women. You can make a difference with a few kind 

words. The Friendship Club and National Honor Society thanks you in advance!” 
 

 “Next week the No Place for Hate Student Committee are having a spirit week in honor of 
signing the No Place for Hate Pledge. To kick off pledge week, Monday will be Crazy Hat day, 
Tuesday is Twin Tuesday, Wednesday is Dress for a Cause (so support your favorite cause), 

Thursday is Super Hero Day, and Friday is Orange School spirit day.” 
 

“Hola, hola. There will be a Spanish Club meeting after school on Wednesday, November 13th 
in room 119. The meeting’s theme will be DOTS so make sure you join us to find out more.” 

 
“A reminder that Picture Retake Day is coming up next Thursday November 14th in the Varsity 

Gym.  Order forms are available from Student Services.  If you were not satisfied with your 
picture, please remember to bring your entire picture package with you”. 

 
"OHS Drama Club Presents the fall play, "Airness!" Tickets are $5 for OHS students. We will be 

selling tickets in all lunch periods November 8th-15th (cash only).  Performances are Friday 
November 15th at 7pm, Saturday November 16th at 7pm and Sunday November 17th at 2pm.  

Hope to see you there!"  
 

That is all for your quick reminders for today!  
And remember it’s a great day to be a LION! 
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